
 

 

 

 

 

May 23, 2014 
 
To: Presidents & Secretaries General 
   WTF Member National Associations 
 
 
Re: Invitation to 6th World Youth Taekwondo Camp in Taekwondowon, Korea on Jul 19  
   to Jul 25, 2014 
 
 
Dear World Taekwondo Family,  
 
Warm greetings from Taekwondo Promotion Foundation! 
 
I would like to inform you that Taekwondowon, formerly named Taekwondo Park, will hold the 6th 
World Youth Taekwondo Camp in close cooperation with the World Taekwondo Federation on Jul 19 
to Jul 25, 2014 in Taekwondowon. 
 
Finally Taekwondowon, the mecca of  world Taekwondo to-be, is open in Muju,  Jeollabu-do, Korea 
after long-awaited completion of  construction of  all facilities for past several years. I am pleased to 
announce that Taekwondowon is all set as the ideal place for Taekwondo training, education, hands-on 
experience, and cultural exchange for the global Taekwondo community. 
 
It would be a great pleasure if  you recommend practitioners/athletes who will join this camp to 
experience high-level Taekwondo training , education of  Taekwondo spirit, understanding diverse 
cultures and etc. 
 
Please kindly refer to the attached outline for more detailed information and send us application form 
to TPF by no later than June 30, 2014.  
 
 
With best regards, 
 
Jhong-shin Bae 
Chairman 
Taekowndo Promotion Foundation 
 

 
  


